
 

Parish Office: Leonie Bird Phone 5301 8161 -Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9.30– 3.00pm    

             “We are a Child Safe Parish”      Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird    

 

Parish School Principal: St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee; St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

 

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au & creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: Fr Gary A Jones- Also visiting Priest for: Wendouree & Ballarat North 

 

Sunday Mass times: Cancelled Until Further Notice  

Weekday Masses:    Cancelled Until Further Notice                                       

Recent Death:   

Anniversaries of Death:                                                                                                                 

Creswick– Margaret Kierce; John Hynes; Cory Mookhoek; Fr. Delahunty; Nell Smith 

Daylesford– Allan Cusack; Karen Gilligan; Nita Edwards; Maurice Rixon; Mollie Dixon;            

Harold  Tognazzini; Andrew Williams; Mark Caines; Mary Monaghan. 

 
Prayers for the Sick:  Maureen Eagan;  

CURRENT OFFICE HOURS:   
We wish to advise that the Parish Office will currently be open on Wednesday        
and Thursday only until further notice. 
 

 ALL MASSES CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 
 

The Catholic Church has moved to ensure preventative measures are put in place to slow the 

spread of  Coronavirus (COVID-19) by cancelling all masses, until further notice. The Bishops 

of the Province of Victoria encourage followers to make the most of their time in self-isolation 

by reflecting on the Catholic scriptures, praying with their families or “making a Spiritual   

Communion”. You can also participate in a Mass online via one of the 3 links below. 

http://bit.ly/MassOnDemand  

https://melbournecatholic.org.au/Mass  

www.wordonfire.org/daily-mass 

BALLARAT DIOCESAN COMMUNITY & eNEWS 

The latest edition of ODC and eNews is now available to read online at 
www.ballarat.catholic.org.au under “News and Events”.  The Diocese is unable to distribute the 
print edition of ODC, but you can keep  connected with the good news of the diocese. ODC link 
https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/028873_dbbc.pdf;  

eNews link  

https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/e-news/ballarat-e-news/1204-2020-03-25.html 
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http://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au
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